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As the corona pandemic continues 

we will remain closed 
until further notice. 

Please pray for the healing and recovery of: 
Barbara Asazawa, Keiko Kuyama, Taylor Young and 

Randy Masada 

We lift up prayers for the families of: 

Mary Nakajima who passed away on January 28, 2020. A long time devout Centenary member who is 

now with her beloved husband, lchiro Nakajima. A private service was held at Centenary on February 

19, with District Superintendent Rev. Mark Nakagawa officiating. 

Ray Mayeda who passed away on January 31, 2020. Ray was our master plant guy. 

All the plants at the bazaar plant booth were usually Ray's from his backyard. He is survived by his son 

Thomas, daughter-in-law Alvina, and grandson Elijah. A memorial service was held at Centenary on 

February 29, with Rev. Sunyoung Lee officiating. 

Jene Shinagawa, wife of Jeff Shinagawa, passed away on March 6, 2020. A very private service was 

held at Rose Hills Memorial Park with Rev. Sunyoung Lee officiating. 
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